
 

Georgetown High School   Proposed High Mast Light Replacement 

Girls Softball Field    IBF 1808023 

Georgetown County School District  SGA 18081 
 

 

Date: May 11, 2018           

        

Advertisement of Solicitation in the 

South Carolina Business Opportunities 

1201 Main Street – Suite 600 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 
Construction 

     
Description:  Georgetown County School District will receive sealed bids from qualified bidders for the Proposed 

Girls Softball Field Light Replacement at Georgetown High School (Georgetown, SC) until 2:00 p.m., Eastern 

Standard Time, June 12, 2018, at the J. B. Beck Administration and Education Center, Room C121, located at 2018 

Church Street, Georgetown, South Carolina. 

 

The Architect of record is SGA Architecture, 8263 Ocean Hwy., Pawleys Island, SC 29585.  

 

Bidding documents are available for inspection at the office of the Architect and plan rooms of AGC Plan Room in 

Myrtle Beach, SC and Columbia, SC; and Dodge/McGraw Hill, Charlotte, NC, and Reed Construction Data, 

Norcross, GA. 

   

Bidding Documents (electronic version) may be obtained from the office of the Architect’s at no cost (maximum of 

one (1) set).  SGA Architecture, 8263 Ocean Hwy., Pawleys Island, SC 29585. (843-237-3421, email 

MIKE@SGAarchitecture.com). 

Bids shall remain open to acceptance and shall be irrevocable for a period of sixty (60) days after the bid closing 

date. 

Bids must comply with the Laws of the State of South Carolina. 

 

All bids are to be accompanied by a Bid Bond (or certified check not less than five percent [5%] of base bid) is 

required, including Power of Attorney, or other acceptable bid security provided for in the District’s Procurement 

Code. 

Performance Bond and Labor and Materials Payment Bond are required of the successful bidder in the amount of one 

hundred percent (100%) of contract amount. 

Bids must be submitted on the Bid Form provided, enclosed in an opaque, sealed envelope bearing the bidder's name, 

solicitation number “GCSD 1808023”, “Georgetown County School District”, “Proposed Girls Softball Field High 

Mast Light Replacement, Georgetown High School”, Date of Opening, Contractor's/Bidder's License number on the 

outside.  Bid Bond, Undertaking of Insurance form, Letter of Commitment, and Evidence of Qualifications, all as 

outlined, shall be attached with the Bid. 

 

Potential Bidders are highly recommended to attend a Pre-Bid Conferences and shall be as follows: Georgetown 

High School held at the Girls Softball Field, 2500 Anthuan Maybank Drive, Georgetown, SC at 3:30 P.M., Eastern 

Standard Time, May 24, 2018. 

 

Direct Inquiries to: Mike Rolison, AIA, SGA Architecture at (843) 979-5250, fax (843) 237-1992 or email  

MIKE@SGAarchitecture.com 

 

School/District Office:  Georgetown County School District 

 

 

 


